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Your response to the Stonehenge site is to us ,as keepers of this unique heritage site,
woefully inadequate.  We must insist on a solution which not only takes traffic well away
from the site but does not remove earth from any area of potential architectural interest. To
harm our heritage and the uniqueness of this site for short term gain would be an act of
sheer ignorance and stupidity on the part of all of us who stood by and watched. Don't do
it, there are many alternatives if we only spend the money.  




